
HELP FOR HAITI!
Attention: All staff, students and Central School families…

The people of Haiti  have been 
devastated  by  the  recent 
earthquake.  They are in need of 
so  many  basic  things  that  we 
take for granted. 

Mrs.  Melinda  Cribaro,  who 
works in our school office, has visited Haiti several times 
to  help  the  impoverished  people.   She  is  personally 

acquainted  with  others  who  are 
regularly  based  in  Haiti  with  New 
Hope  Missions  International,  Inc. 
Right now the main need is funds to 
buy  water,  medical  supplies,  food, 
clothing,  etc.   She  will  personally 
forward any  monies  collected  to  her 
contacts  in  Haiti.   100%  of  your 
donations will be used for earthquake 
relief.

If you are interested in helping, please drop off your cash 
donations or checks in the Central School Office by Friday, 
January 29th.  All checks are tax deductible and should be 
written to New Hope Missions International, Inc.  Be sure 
to designate “Project: Earthquake Relief” in the memo part.

Thank you for your generosity! 


